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was procured in the year 1976 and out-lived its life. The vessel
has already been condemned. The staff which were engaged in
the operation of MV Milale’ have been redeployed to the
Directorate of Shipping Services with the approval of the
Hon’ble Lt. Governor. There is a proposal for procuring of
another vessel with medical facilities. This vessel is expected to
- arrive within the next 2-3 months and these staff will be re-
engaged for manning the new vessel, which will be used
exclusively for the welfare of the primitive tribes in the A&N
Islands.
The Human Right Commission has not asked us to furnish
any report to the Commission but has requested to dispose of the
representation at our level. In view of this, a reply may be sent

to the Khatoon’s Public Grievances Cell.
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